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Hike for Hospice & Palliative 
Care 2023 -  $28,213 Raised

Our hearts are full! 

Thank you for your support of the Valley 
Hospice Foundation at its 11th Hike for Hospice 
& Palliative Care. May 7th was a letter-perfect 
day for a Hike and we are delighted 
that over $28,000 was raised during the event, 
with donations gratefully accepted until May 
14th.  

The Hike marks the start of National Hospice 
Palliative Care Week, May 7-13. This year's 
theme, Palliative Care Everywhere, reminds us 
that palliative care “can be provided in any 
setting – from hospice, to long-term care, to 
hospital, to home" (CHPCA, 2023).  

Thanks to East Coast Refrigeration and Air 
Conditioning, not only a fundraising team but 
also our 2023 T-shirt sponsor.   

Please come hike with us again in 2024. A 
hospice is more than a building – it is a 
philosophy - it is a community of care for the 
dying and the living. Our hike is a wonderful 
opportunity to celebrate quality hospice and 
palliative care in our region while  
remembering those who have left  
us too soon.  

Terri Milton, Fund  
Development Chair 

Top Teams* 

• Gates Insurance Cares Walkers $2650
• Team Brown $2255
• WWW Walking Women of Wolfville $2015
• The Cardinals $1620

• Team BP $1475
• St. John’s Church, Wolfville $1280

Top Individuals* 

• Terri’s Hike for Hospice $2450
• Hospice Care is Adding Music Therapy $1145
• Vickie Hiking for Bompie $700
• Tetley Tea Folk $621
• Ellen Kyte $620

*May 10, 2023
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